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Ref.: NT-N1-7 — E.OSG-NACC95740 21 December 2022 
 
 
 
   

To: Mr. José Ricardo Botelho jrbotelho@alta.aero; vcorrieri@alta.aero; 
mcedeno@alta.aero; 

 Executive Director  

 ALTA  

   

Subject: Safety Stand Down Awareness Week  
4 – 10 December 2022 

Action  
Required: To note 
 
Dear Sir, 

 
Further to my letter Ref. NT-N1-7— E.OSG-NACC95504-SA542 dated 1 December 2022 

regarding the contributions received by States and the industry, I wish to thank you and your team for the 
to support all States in carrying out the Safety Stand Down Awareness week between 4 and 10 December 
2022. 

 
The exercise of this year’s initiative served to raise awareness, and was supported by the 

States and industry partners. The experience you provided will be considered to propose this initiative at a 
bigger scale than regionally. 

 
I seek to enhance safety throughout this coming new triennial and this initiative will be part 

of said approach, now that the aviation is recovering from the COVID-19 pandemic situations and we need 
to look towards increasing participation and involvement in keeping safety at all levels. 

 
Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Melvin Cintron 
Regional Director 
North American, Central American and 
Caribbean (NACC) Regional Office 
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